
Adventurer Sabbath
Next Sabbath we’ll be featuring our Adventurer club. ey will be leading out
throughout the church service, including taking up an offering during offering
time. Help support them as they learn how to be in service to God.

Men’s Retreat
is February 28 toMarch 2 at Timber Ridge Camp we will be having a power-
packedmen’s retreat!Visit https://www.jotform.com/indysdayouth/men-retreat
to register for the event. Contact omas Clark at 812-521-6867 with any
questions or for help registering.

Focused Prayer
As you pray this week, consider the general points below to help guide your
requests and praises.

Financial Report through February 8, 2025
To financially support any of our church ministries, please mark your tithe envelope accordingly.
Any undesignated contributions turned in by tithe envelope will remain in the local church

Yearly Monthly Rec. this Budget YTD
Budget Budget month to date Rec.

Church Budget* $223,200 $18,600 $1,696 $25,755 $16,214
Media Ministry $20,500 $1,708 $15 $2,310 $279

*Church Budget consists of: Christian Education (41%), Church Expense (30%), Operating Reserves (Working Capital) (4%),
Evangelism (3.5%), Building Maintenance (3%), Media Ministry (3%), Personal Ministries (3%), Sabbath School (3%),
Contingency (2%), Youth/YA (2%), Community Services (2%), Adventurers (1%), Pathfinders (1%), Worthy Student (1%),
and Social Committee (0.5%)

February 15, 2025

Health Needs
Pray for the continued healthy growth and
development of the newborn children

Pray for relief and recovery for all those suffering
from lead poisoning, food poisoning, and/or any
toxic reaction

Pray for those suffering from ongoing pain, that
they find relief and/or strength to endure

Praise! “For God has not given us a spirit of fear, but
of power, and of love, and of a sound mind.”
(2 Timothy 1:7)

Our Church – Local andWorld-Wide
Praise God for the diligent work on the part of our
deacons and those who work behind the scenes to
keep our church a representative house of God

Thank God for all who participate in ministry to the
homeless—pray that those who give and those
who receive will be blessed

Continue to pray for those faithfully Involved in our
MOMCO Ministry, that all will find community and
encouragement

Continue to pray for our upcoming mission trip to El
Salvador—from those coordinating to those
serving, that it may be successful for God’s glory

Giving Guide
We thank you for supporting our local and global church through your giving. Youmay
place a tithe envelope in any of the locked boxes at the sanctuary entrance doors or
scan the QR code in the box below to give online.



AnnouncementsHappy Sabbath and Welcome to the Cicero SDA Church

Sabbath School – 9:45 a.m.
ere are adult Sabbath School classes located in the church sanctuary and in
the fellowship hall – please feel free to join either class. For the location of
children, youth, and young adult classes, please ask the greeter for directions.

Worship Service – 10:50 a.m.

Mission Spotlight

Announcements &Welcome Ruby

Praise through Singing Lynda, Lorvens, Sangkim, Steven, Jayla, Diana

Worship through the Written Word Lidia Lopez-Pena

Garden of Prayer Raul Carrillo

Children’s Story Jeya, Mike, Nicholas, Lorvens, Jewel

Worship through Giving Isaac Dickerson
Church Budget

Music for Meditation Sian, Ruby, Paulson, Cinglek

Worship through the Spoken Word Jordan Reichert

Closing Hymn

Sunset tonight at 6:21 p.m. Sunset next Friday at 6:29 p.m.

Welcome to Cicero
Weare recognizing the Junior class fromIndianaAcademyas part of ourworship
service today. Select members of their class will be taking part in the service
this morning. We’re thankful they are part of our church family!
We’ll also be showing our monthly Mission Spotlight video at 10:50 a.m. in the
sanctuary. Be sure to catch the latest mission report!

MMT Recommendations – Second Reading
Junior SS Assistant: Kathleen Slade
Deaconess: Teresa Taylor

MMT Recommendations – First Reading
Church Board Member-at-Large: Lillian Patterson, Krista McConnell
Disaster Response Team Coordinator: Nate Eversman
Church Decorating Team Coordinator: Steve Arany
ChurchDecorating TeamMembers: Licia Bandel, Cassie Hooten, Chrisomas
VBS Assistant: Cassie Hooten

Vespers & Games
Come out this evening at 5:30 p.m. for an evening social with your church
family. We’ll begin with vespers, then share a pitch-in sandwich meal, followed
by table games and visiting. Please bring sandwiches, chips or dessert to share.

Junior Class Fundraiser
e Junior class will be doing a Valentine’s Fundraiser this Sunday to help them
raise money for their mission trip to Puerto Rico. More information can be
found on the insert in your bulletin. Come and support the Junior class!

Church Greeter Meeting
If you’re a greeter for our church, there is ameeting planned forMarch 8, directly
aer potluck. We will be discussing the book “Fusion” and talking about how
to better minister to those that come to our church.e book we are discussing
is available on the table right by the entrance doors in the lobby. All greeters
are encouraged to attend and be part of this important training and discussion.

Special Mission Feature
Please join us on Sabbath, March 8, at 10:20 a.m. in the sanctuary for a special
mission feature about the impact and contributions of George Haley’s work at
Sahmyook University in Seoul, South Korea. Professor Haley, who recently
passed away, was the father of Linda Olakowski and the grandfather of Sara
Reichert and Emily Haus. Linda and Beth Bartlett will share some interesting
and inspiring stories from his unique work at the University. (e University is
one of our featured locations this quarter’s mission offerings.) Adult S.S. classes
will dismiss early for this presentation.


